
From: MAIL, FPC
Cc: Moore, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: Fire Chief - FPC Meeting
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2021 5:11:13 PM
Importance: High

 
 

From: Kim Guerrero <kim.guerrero@the310w.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 2:27 PM
To: MAIL, FPC <FPC@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Fire Chief - FPC Meeting
Importance: High
 
Good afternoon.
 
I am writing to you to let you know that I support the proposed vote/decision to name Aron
Lipski as our permanent Fire Chief.  Aron is dedicated and truly involved as our community
partner.  Not only is he dedicated, but also really cares about the community and is
experienced enough to balance the need to know and the right to know pieces if information. 
Aron is highly respected amongst the community and his peers and colleagues.  He has
worked over the past several years to earn the respect and was very instrumental in creating
the private public relationship between our businesses.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Best,
 
Kim M. (Kohlmeier) Guerrero, FMP
Vice President
Senior General Manager
 
310W
310 West Wisconsin Ave.
Suite 1450E
Milwaukee, WI 53203
 
+1 414 988 1102
+1 414 943 2010 mobile
kim.guerrero@the310w.com
www.the310w.com
 

 
This email is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete
it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not keep, use, disclose, copy or distribute this email without the author's prior permission. We have
taken precautions to minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this
message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses. The information contained in this communication may be
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messages from us in the future then please respond to the sender to this effect.

 


